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Patient/family* lives in the Western Communities 

(only: View Royal, Esquimalt, Metchosin, Highlands, 

Langford, Colwood, Sooke, Juan de Fuca).  

Patient/family is not in Long Term Care and is 

“unattached” or current primary care provider 

to leave practice within 6 months**. 

**Patients cannot 

have left a practice 

by their own choice.  

Patient/family is under the age of 70 and in 

“fairly good health” (vague on purpose).  

Rene Korchinski, NP 

Intake: 800, October 2020 — Dec 2021 

Cournet Ellis, NP 

Intake: 800, October 2020 — Dec 2021 

Dr. Mohamed Elnagmy 

Intake 750, Feb 2021—Dec 2021 

Dr. Naweed Ahmed 

Intake 750, Mar 2021—Dec 2021 

Yes No 

Track B NP and Track B FP / Western Communities / Attachment of up to 3200 patients / 3600 patient waitlist to be generated 

           Track B NP waitlist will close after the first 1800 patient applications have been received. 

Patients can expect to be called from October 2020 — Dec 2021. Patients/families will be 

called in order of listing/sign-up.  

          Track B FP waitlist will close after the first 1800 patients have been listed. Patients will not 

be called for intake and meet-and-greets until at lease Feb 2021 and onwards. 

Patients/families will be called in order of listing/sign-up.  

          Typically, only 5-10 ‘meet and greet’ visits can be done per day and a patient is NOT 

considered part of the medical clinic until such a visit has occurred.  

          Patients will be called a maximum of 2 times and then removed from the list. No preference 

will be given for age, sex, social-economic status, race, sexual orientation, religion, etc...  

  

  

Track B NP Waitlist 1800 patients Track B FP Waitlist 1800 patients 

*Family means broadly any 

individuals who live at the same 

residence, for any reason.  

3600 applications now 

received (Jan 2021). 

Patients who applied can 

expect to be called for a 

‘meet and greet’ up to 

December 2021. 


